PA NWTF Presidents Report

October, 2012

Attended Local Chapter meetings in August and September.

Reviewed and approved superfund requests for August and

September.

Attended local PA Hunter Ed Course, Handed out NWTF info and

answered questions from attendees.

Attended meeting in State College with NWTF and PANWTF
Executive Board members to discuss the new NWTF Funding Splits
to take effect in 2013.



